
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   The consumers enjoyed another 
monthly visit from one of the EHC 
groups on Tuesday, April 9, 2019. The 
ladies from the Night Owls group 
brought buttons and stones for every-
one to glue onto cardboard frames. 
Consumers enjoyed creating beautiful 
mosaic art in different designs of their 
choice. These art projects will also be 
presented as entries in the Drew Coun-
ty Fair arts and crafts exhibit. 

 

Creating  A Masterpiece 

  On Thursday, April 25, 2019, Mrs. Hazelene McCray, Drew 
County Cooperative Home Extension Agent, spoke to the consum-
ers and staff about how eating healthy foods. They learned that 
eating blue berries, green leafy vegetables, whole grains, and 
poultry are all healthy for both the body and brain.  

UPCOMING EVENTS:       

May 9– Monticello Library 

May 10– Special Olympics 
(Crossett, AR)  

May 14– EHC Group 

May 15– Celebrate May 
Birthdays 

May 17– Athletic Club 

May 23– Hazelene /Nutri-
tionist 

May 31- Union Bank/Cash 
Checks & Eat Out 
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ANOTHER REMINDER TO: EMPLOYEES, CONSUMERS, AND THEIR FAMILIES! 

We are interested in your input regarding accessibility concerns. Please report any noticeable barri-

ers that we might have in the area of services or employment. They can be reported to Aaron 

Wallace (Program Director/Lead Instructor) or Angie Burton (Asst. Director/HR). Remember we 

take your concerns seriously. Thank you!       

Reminders to Consumers and Parents: 
 

 Bring money for sodas on Tuesdays 

 Bring umbrella in case it rains 

 Bring money to eat on Fridays, for 
those who can’t cash checks 

Calvin- For the best overall center performance of the month. 

Keyon– For a great job cleaning the vans 

Terry Ray- For a great job taking care of the trash 

Paula (Class 1) Mark (Class 2) Richard (Class 3) John Tyler (Class 4) 
GREAT JOB on volunteering to help others in the class. 

Keep up the great work ladies and gentlemen!  

Great job Ladies & Gents!  
We would like to thank all of our families for your support! 

We at the center would like to wish:                                                               

Calvin Mays (5/31), all staff, and waiver 

consumers who`s birthdays are in May A 

VERY HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  


